
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 31st January 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY 

 
~ TERM 3~ 

06/01/25—14/02/25 
 

Week 5 
 

Monday 3rd February 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 

Tuesday 4th February 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 

Wednesday 5th February 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 6th February 
 

Friday 7th February 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 10th February 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha 
Club—Level 2 
 
Tuesday 11th February 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 12th February 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 13th February 
6pm Parent Consultation 
appointments open on 
School Spider (you must 
be logged in to book an 
appointment) 
 
Friday 14th February 
Wear Red In Feb Day 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

         

      HOUSE points   
TERM 3 

The End of week results:  
 

          Redoubt:         089 
          Kearsney:      055 
          connaught:    041 
          Burgoyne:      028 
      

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  
 

Etisha, Sasha, Maryam, Skylar, 

Zip, Leni, Setayesh, John, Aisha, 

Aahangwo, Henley, Sana, Kalsome, Omar, 

Sarveen, Soongul and Joy  

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Benchball sports event 
 

The team went to Deal to take part in the  
Benchball festival. They 

were amazing!!  
Winning six games and 

losing two they 
 performed 

excellently and were a 
credit to the school.  

                         Well done!  

WEAR RED IN FEB 
Did you know it costs £56000 

a day to run this lifesaving 
service. 

Guston School will be 
 supporting this charity to help raise vital 
funds on the 14th February.  Children can 
WEAR RED to school (Valentines Day) 

and either bring in a cash donation 
(suggested £1) on the day or we 
will be sharing a JustGiving page 
with you through School Spider 
soon for you to donate directly 

Writer of the week 
The nominations this week are:  

Puddle-Duck: Sampada 

Paddington:  Nischit 

Cheshire Cat:  Max 

Hiccup:  Zaki, Ramin,  

                      Setayesh & Ahmad 

Potter:   Jonah 

The winner is: MAx 

Well done! 

World Book Day – 6th March  
Following the success of the staff’s themed WBD last year (101    

Dalmatians), we have decided to extend this approach and invite all 
the children to be involved in the theme, this year!  

Staff will be dressed as Willie Wonka, the children who found the 
golden tickets and the golden tickets themselves! Therefore we 

thought it would be fun if the children could dress as either Oompa Loompas, 
Wonka chocolate bars or golden tickets!! 

We will invite the local press in to take pictures, so we may even get in the paper!  
FOGS are also organising a themed event to fund raise for the school.   

PLEASE DO NOT over think costume ideas! If your child desperately wants to be 
Verruca Salt or Charlie Bucket (or other CATCF characters), then that is fine too! 

We are so looking forward to celebrating this fantastic book as a school!    
 

Joseph 
Potter class had a fabulous 

afternoon,on Thursday, 
when they went to watch 
‘Joseph’ at the Marlowe 

Theatre in Canterbury.  It 
was a great performance which they all  

thoroughly enjoyed.   
It was also lovely that a number of members 
of the public commented to Mrs Hixon and 
Mrs Hughes how well behaved the children 

were, and how they are a credit to the school. 
Such lovely feedback - well done Potters!   


